
Connecting fish and wildlife habitat  
while protecting roads and public safety. 

This workshop is designed for professionals 
responsible for road-stream crossings 

• We will cover road-stream crossing projects from site assessment to
permitting and installation.

• Emphasis is on maintaining and restoring aquatic habitat and economic
values of the stream.

• Workshop presenters include professionals from state and federal
agencies and statewide non-profits.

• Participants can receive recertification credit for Maine DEP’s Voluntary
Contractor Certification Program.

ROAD CROSSING 
WORKSHOP

WEDNESDAY, May 8, 2024            
Natural Resource Conservation Service

Presque Isle Office
735 Main Street
Presque Isle, ME

8:30 am - 3:00 pm, doors open 8:00
Classroom 8:30-12:30. Field Trip 1-3  

Registration required
Coffee, snacks, and lunch provided  StreamSmartMaine.org

Online Registration at 
http://maineaudubon.org/news/events/stream-smart-

workshop-presque-isle/

This workshop is made possible by support from the Eastern Brook Trout Joint Venture and additional 
partners.  See a full partner list at maineaudubon.org/streamsmart/partners

For more information contact Hannah Young at conserve@maineaudubon.org, 207-781-2330 ext. 219

http://maineaudubon.org/news/events/stream-smart-workshop-presque-isle/



